From: Brian Blackden

To: Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: To the city Council mayor and city manager
Date: Friday, September 30, 2022 4:50:56 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Please accept this as an invitation to march in the November 19, 2022 annual Christmas parade which is Parade
number 71. [ have a banner that will always be carried in front of the elected officials in the city if anyone decides
they want to walk the 1.1 miles and say hi to five or 6000 people. I would also like to invite you all to mingle at the
tree lighting which is the day after Thanksgiving November 25, 2022 from 4 PM until 7 PM when the fireworks are
shot off. Thank you very much for your work for the city, Brian Blackden

Sent from my iPhone
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